From: Dale Gallant <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 29, 2019 7:37 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, April 29, 2019 - 07:36 Submitted by anonymous user: 207.195.86.232

Submitted values are:

Date: Monday, April 29, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Dale Last Name: Gallant

Email:

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Today's vote on the "Enterprise Plate Lottery"

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

Saskatoon City Council

In the past 2 seasonal plate lotteries Saskatoon City Council has discriminated against taxi plate owner operators by excluding us from the draw.

It isn't Council's job to give handouts exclusively to people who don't currently own a taxi plate. You aren't income assistance workers or social workers.

This Council's actions re unlimited TNC's has devastated the resale price of taxi franchises in Saskatoon. You will be adding insult to injury be discriminating against us again.

At the current price of a taxi plate it is an opportune time to buy, but why do that when this Council has stacked the odds in your favour of getting a free plate?

You should reward the people that have served the citizens of Saskatoon for years by awarding these plates on a seniority basis instead of having a lottery.

You might even find you might get some cooperation from the taxi companies if you show a little bit of fairness for a change.

Dale Gallant Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305080

From:

ahsan kamboh April 28, 2019 3:05 PM Sent:

Bryant, Shellie To:

8.4.3 Replacement Program for Seasonal Taxi Licences [Files CK 307-4 and PL 7001-1] Subject:

Good morning!

April the 29th, 1 o'clock this is the City Consler meeting regarding the replacement of Taxi seasonal licenses. Please, allow me to speak on behalf of all taxi drivers.

Sincerely, Ahsan Kamboh

Ph#

From:

M Gill April 25, 2019 10:11 PM Bryant, Shellie Sent:

To:

Ref: Speaker on Taxi meeting on April 29th/2019 Subject:

Dear Shellie

I would like put my name on the speakers list regarding Taxi Plate, thank you for your assistance have a great evening. Thank you once again.

Kind Regards

Mark Gill

VP

MGA HRC Ltd., PI Coast2Coast & (Seasonal Plate Operator)

Email:

From: Malik Draz <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 28, 2019 10:54 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, April 28, 2019 - 22:54 Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.110.18

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, April 28, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Malik Last Name: Draz

Email:

Address: Farmont Dr

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): USW Local 2014

Subject: Request to speak

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I would like to speak on Taxi Replacement Program Agenda 8.4.3

Thanks

Malik Umar Draz Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305042